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11 NOVEMBER 2022

Thank you Mr. President,

The United Republic of Tanzania congratulates Algeria for the national report. 
We also commend the adoption of national and sectoral policies and programmes which have been undertaken to implement the recommendations accepted during the last Universal Periodic Review. 

Furthermore, we welcome the initiatives taken to improve access to health-care services and the quality of education. 

In the spirit of constructive engagement, we recommend Algeria to continue to implement the National Youth Plan 2020 – 2024 to ensure that matters concerning the youth are given the deserved attention.  

The United Republic of Tanzania wishes the delegation of Algeria a successful Universal Periodic Review.

I thank you.
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